From: Marion Linton 
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 1:03 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Marion Linton
Subject: Notice of a gift

Good Afternoon Mr. Superfine;

Thank you for returning my call and  clarifying my concern regarding a gift I received.

Please let this email serve as notice of a gift I received and what I did with the gift.

On Thursday, September 27, 2018, I received a small bouquet of farmers market flowers from a co-worker who is my subordinate. I originally took them home and upon talking to a co-worker on Friday, September 28, 2018, realized that perhaps I should not accept the flowers.

I returned the flowers to the co-work on Monday and explained to her why I could not accept a gift from her.  

I called 312-744-9660 on Monday, October 1, 2018 at approximately 11:00 am and left a message stating I had a concern about a gift and needed to speak to someone.  After not receiving a call back I phoned again today and was transferred to the voicemail of Richard Superfine whom I left a message for.

Thanks again for your guidance.

Regards,


